

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

23rd March 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

Scooters

As you will be aware, I mentioned about children coming to school by scooter in News and Views.

I am still getting daily complaints about children riding dangerously before and after school. This appears to be children in Year 4 and above and relates to children travelling down the pavement with no care for other pedestrians, but also going in the road without looking.

Last week two children fell off their scooters on their way to or from school and need treating by the office, while yesterday a child went in the road without looking properly and another nearly went into a small child.

If your child comes to school by scooter on their own (Year 6), please speak to them about safe riding and if you are with your child when they come to school, please supervise them at all times.

As much as I want to encourage children to use their scooter to come to school, if they can't use them responsibly and parents are not supervising them correctly, I will stop children from bringing them to school.

Mr S Bowsher Headteacher

K. K.

